
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 
 

2nd September 2019 
 

 
Dear Residents 
 
 
There has been a change in the times for Saturday 7 September’s Street braai. 
 
Since planting and fertilizing of trees will take place between 8:00 and 12:00, the street 
braai will start from 14:30.  This will allow for the fires to be lit at 15:00 and hopefully 
braaiing will commence from 16:00 onwards. 
 
Please can we ask that you confirm your attendance with Thola at reception urgently in 
order for us to make arrangements to have enough chairs and tables ready.  
 
Warm Regards 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
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Street Braai on  7 September 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


